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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

No: 642/2016 

 

Date: 21st November 2016 

 

Dr Garcia in Brussels EU meetings 
 

The Deputy Chief Minister Dr Joseph Garcia is in Brussels for two days of meetings. 

 

This continues the strategy of the Government to put across the Gibraltar point of view to 

decision makers in the European Union on issues relating to the United Kingdom's planned 

departure from the EU and other Gibraltar-related matters. 

 

The Deputy Chief Minister is accompanied by Sir Graham Watson and Daniel D'Amato from the 

Gibraltar Representation in Brussels and Principal Secretary Caine Sanchez. 


